
 

 

 

10th May 2023 

 

 

Dear families of children in class 8, 

 

Due to suddenly taking ill, Mrs Nisbet will not be in school this week or next week. The children have had a 
supply teacher this week, Mrs Hinxman, who is an experienced Year 3 teacher. We are hoping that Mrs Hinxman 
can return next week for consistency for our children. 

 

The rest of the year 3 team (Mr Nettleship, Miss Watson, Mrs Wallace, Ms Bell and Mrs Harrison) are continuing 
to work with the children and ensure their normal school routine and learning are not disrupted. 

These staff will be on the doors at the start and end of each day and, as always, are there for you to speak to 
should the need arise. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. I am sure that you will join the staff, children and I in wishing a speedy 
recovery to Mrs Nisbet. 

 

As soon as we know anything further, we will update you. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Rebecca Turner 

Headteacher 


